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Chiropractor and Portable X-Ray  
 

Attention: Enrollment Changes 
 

In this Newsletter: 
 
Attention: Enrollment Changes  

 
Contact Details 
 
1-800-343-9000 
emednyalert@csc.com 
 

 

 

 

Attention: Enrollment Changes 
 

This notice is sent to notify you of a change in enrollment requirements for some applicants.  
 
Participation in the Medicare Program is no longer required for Chiropractors and Physical 
Therapists enrolling in New York Medicaid as ordering/prescribing/referring/attending 
(OPRA) providers.  
You will find the updated requirements at the following web addresses: 
 
Chiropractors: 
https://www.emedny.org/info/ProviderEnrollment/chiropractor/Option2.aspx 
 
Physical Therapists: 
https://www.emedny.org/info/ProviderEnrollment/ther/Option2.aspx 
 
Questions on enrollment should be addressed to CSC at 800-343-9000. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

If you are having problems viewing content within this newsletter, please email emednyalert@csc.com for further 
assistance.  

 

    

         
         
         
         

 
The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. 
However, no e-mail transmittals or materials provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 
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